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March 17, 2022 

 
RE:  CPSIA 2008 Conformity Statement (October 27, 2017 final rule effective April 25, 2018) 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Nazdar Company formulates with quality, safety and the environment in mind. Based on information from our 
suppliers, testing data and/or formulation analysis, we can issue the following statements regarding the below 
products: 
 

Screen Inks 
4700 Series 
5500 Series 
59000 Series 
6100 Series 
7200 Series 
7900 Series 
8500 Series 
8800 Series 
8900 Series 
9500 Series 
DA Series 
GV Series 
PX Series 

Narrow Web 
W100 Series 
W200 Series 
W300 Series 
W400 Series 
W500 Series 
W600 Series 
W700 Series 
W800 Series 
WC100 Series 
WV OPV 

Digital Inks 
130 Series Inkjet 
133 Series Inkjet 
153 Series Inkjet 
183 Series Inkjet 
184 Series Inkjet 
1300 Series Inkjet 
1302 Series Inkjet 
202 Series Inkjet 
203 Series Inkjet 
204 Series Inkjet 
2000 Series Inkjet 

2100 Series Inkjet 
510 Series Inkjet 
515 Series Inkjet 
517 Series Inkjet 
518 Series Inkjet 
560 Series Inkjet 
565 Series Inkjet 
566 Series Inkjet 
 

 
 

• The above product(s) are manufactured in compliance with the following 2008 CPSIA (Consumer Product 
Safety Improvement Act) requirements: 

o 16 CFR, Part 1303, Lead in Paint (<90 ppm lead) 
o CPSIA Section 101, Lead Content in Substrates (<100 ppm lead) 
o CPSIA 2008, Section 108, Phthalates (<1000ppm DEHP, DBP, BBP, DCHP, DHEXP, DIBP, 

DPENP, DINP) 

 
 
Compliance for the above mentioned product(s) is based on raw material supplier information and the Nazdar 
formula. This information can be used for compliance with the regulation listed above without any formal 
guarantee as the product(s) are not analyzed on a regular basis. However, based on our experience and knowledge, 
the purity requirements are fulfilled.  Nazdar strongly recommends that each customer and/or end-user 
independently determine the suitability of Nazdar product(s) under actual conditions of processing and end-use. 
 
For additional Regulatory information, please refer to the Safety Data Sheet (SDS) available at www.nazdar.com or 
contact the Regulatory Compliance Department via phone (913-422-1888), fax (913-422-2294) or email 
(regcomp@nazdar.com). 
 
Nazdar  
Regulatory Compliance Department 


